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Questions for RFP #251-25-385 – Lighting Equipment Replacement – Leesville Road High School 

Reference Vendor Question Answers 

 THE DUE DATE FOR THE SUBMISSIONS HAS BEEN 
EXTENDED BY ONE WEEK.  EMAIL BIDS ARE NOW DUE 
BY 5/20/25 AT 12:00 NOON. 

 

 What comprises a complete and working system? For this project, the new Johnson Systems equipment should be fully installed and 
set up to work together to control the dimmer racks.  Everything required to 
integrate the new equipment into the existing system should be included in the bid 
to create a “complete and working system”.  If there is existing equipment that is 
not replaced as part of this bid, and that equipment does not work, it would not be 
incumbent upon the bidder to fix it to provide a “complete and working system”. 

 It appears there are conflicting model numbers in the 
bid. 

The model numbers on the riser drawing for the Presidor Wall Stations are correct. 
The Bill of Materials is as follows: 

QTY MANUFACTURER MODEL DESCRIPTION 

4 Johnson Systems EDI-60 Dimmer Processor 

6 Johnson Systems PWS-20P-RETRO-B Control Station 

2 Johnson Systems PWS-20P-RETRO-W Control Station 

2 Johnson Systems PA-4A1 Adapter Plate 
 

 Is there an installation timeline? Bidders are asked to include in their bids a proposed installation time for how 
much time would be needed in the space.  In addition, if vendors have specific 
availability regarding when work could begin, please share that.  WCPSS realizes 
that each vendor’s availability may change after they submit the bid. 

 Can vendors propose Paradigm instead? Vendors are welcome to submit multiple proposals.  The second proposal could be 
with Paradigm as an alternative to Johnson Systems.  However, the dimmer racks 
will not be able to be changed out in the scope of this project. 

 If Johnson systems will offer a credit for the return of 
the old modules, how should vendors indicate that? 

If there is a credit for the return of the old modules that reduces the cost to the 
district, vendors should note the amount of that credit in their proposal. 

 


